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The Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Directive is the European Community Directive 

2012/19/EU on waste electrical and electronic equipment (WEEE). 

The Kenton Group recognises its responsibilities and obligations under all current UK and European 

legislation related to WEEE. 

The Kenton Group supports the reuse and recycling of WEEE as there are several environmental 
benefits of doing so, such as: 

• Reduction of raw material and energy usage 

• Prevention of landfill 

• Prevention of hazardous and/or toxic materials present in some WEEE contaminating the 
environment 

 
The Group is working closely with our suppliers to ensure our complete compliance with the directives 
in accordance with directives issued by the UK Government and legislative bodies of any other 
markets into which we supply goods and services. 
 
The WEEE Directive requires all Member EU countries to maximise the separate collection, reuse and 
recycling of WEEE. The UK WEEE Regulations (derived from this Directive) applies to all Electrical 
and Electronic Equipment (EEE) placed on the market in the UK covered by the scope of these 
Regulations. 
 
Under the UK/EU WEEE Regulations, “Producers” are required to mark all relevant EEE with a 
“crossed-out wheelie bin” symbol to remind consumers not to discard WEEE in the domestic waste 
stream. The Kenton Group Ltd encourages all of its customers to make note of this symbol and avoid 
putting any WEEE in your domestic waste bin(s) or container(s). 
 

 
 
As a Producer under the UK/EU WEEE Regulations, The Kenton Group Ltd complies with its 
Producer Obligations by being registered as a Member of the WeeeCare Compliance Scheme and 
obtaining the WEEE Producer Registration Number – WEE/BD0324XQ 
 

 
 
As a B2B Producer under the UK WEEE Regulations, The Kenton Group Ltd allows for end users of 
the EEE placed on the market in the UK to return WEEE back to us free of charge on a like-for-like 
basis for new EEE purchased. Such WEEE can be returned to the following location: The Kenton 
Group Ltd, Blue Space Sus Con, Brunel Way, Dartford, Kent, DA1 5FW. 
 

As information becomes available from the suppliers related to the WEEE regulations and the 

methods of disposal, the Group will provide information on line and via our account managers. The 

Kenton Group is committed to supporting our customers to ensure that disposal of WEEE products is 

achieved with minimum effort. 

The Kenton Group requires our suppliers to ensure that all products, (that fall within the scope of the 

Directive), will be labelled with the “Do not Dispose of in Household Waste” label as prescribed in 

article 10 of the WEEE Directive. 

For further information regarding the Kenton Group’s WEEE Policy, or about the need to dispose of 

WEEE products, please contact your Kenton Group Accounts Manager. 
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Signed:  3rd March 2022 

Barrie Corfield 
Quality and Compliance Manager 
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